
 
 
 

 

 

May 12, 2016 

Notice on Website Connectivity Issues 

Thank you for visiting www.nomura.com. 

 

Nomura Holdings’ corporate website experienced connectivity issues between May 9th, 2016 

19:10 JST and May 11th, 2016 21:20 JST. The issues have now been resolved.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

 

http://www.nomura.com/

